
From: Lynn Rusch
To: Scanlon, Amy
Cc: Rummel, Marsha
Subject: Willy St. Coop Addition
Date: Monday, December 10, 2012 6:52:38 AM

Dear Ms. Scanlon,

I would like to see the Willy Street COOP, and all businesses within the Third Lake Ridge Historic
District, held to the same standard as residential properties.  This has most definitely not been the case
in the past.

I do not see detail in the currently proposed COOP addition that indicates any attention to sympathy
with the surrounding built environment, other than perhaps a minimization of mass.  In fact, the stated
intention to match existing brick only makes this building all the more unsympathetic.  Further work is
needed on the plans to ensure that this building blends with the surrounding, and meets requirements
for all facade changes in the Third Lake Ridge District.

Thank you.

Sincerely,
Lynn Rusch
1216 Jenifer Street

mailto:lynnupnorth@charter.net
mailto:AScanlon@cityofmadison.com
mailto:district6@cityofmadison.com

